
Dear Praying Friends,

God is Good….somebody said “Think of how good God is! He gives us the physical, mental, and 
spiritual ability to work in his kingdom, and then He rewards us for doing it!”

My wife and children are doing well. Praise the Lord…Linda and I are able to have summer 
vacation and spend more time with all our children. Next year, Hadassah (second youngest) also 
will be enrolled at Calvary Christian Academy. 

We wanted to thank you again for your prayers and for your support. Yesterday we rejoiced along 
with two young people who followed the Lord in believer’s baptism (Iman and Mickylane). Pray for 
our young people who are working at people’s land to pay for their summer camp fee. One of our 
young men (Katerson David) who recently came back from Bible College is now helping with the 
children’s church. Praise the Lord for adding laborers into HIS CHURCH and HIS FIELD. We would 
also like to thank you all for your prayers and for your support regarding the land. The hearing 
was cancelled. Again thank you all and the Missionary Arthurs for helping out with the legal 
expense. Pray for the visitation program…In 2006, we began reaching the municipality of Kitti with 
the gospel tracts. A few months ago, we completed this and decided to do it again. Praise the 
Lord…Through that ministry, the Lord added a couple of families to the church. Please pray for 
us…that we not only share the gospel verbally but also through our actions. Philippians 1:27 Only 
let your conversation be as it becometh the gospel of Christ……

Pray for: 
 Youth Summer Camp
 V.B.S
 Paulus and Sihter (Pray that they would continue to grow in the knowledge of our Lord 

Jesus Christ).
 Pray for Linda and me…wisdom…My mom looks after Keila while we go to work, but mom is 

not doing well physically.

Again, thank you for your prayers and financial support.

In Christ,
Clayton, Linda, Cheryl, Nathan, Hadessah, and Keila
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